City of Carterville Public Hearing
CDBG CLOSEQUT
January 31, 2024

5:30 p.m.

Mayor Griffin opened the public hearing. Council present were: Darlene Taylor, Judy Martin, Justin
Lawson, and Brenda Cupp. Also, present was Will Cline and Debbie Cornell taking minutes.

Olivia Spencer from Truman Council and Blake Watson from Allgeier Martin were there to answer any
questions.

Mayor Griffin closed the hearing at 5:50 p.m.

City Clerk




